
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

                                                
 
 
 

        
        Presentation 

 
TITLE: Weapon Detection System  
      
DATE:     February 26, 2024   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
During the December 18, 2023 board meeting a presentation was given to discuss the possible next 
steps in adding weapon detection systems to the district buildings. The presentation provided a       
five-year plan to assess the possible implementation of the current weapon detection systems that are 
available.  
 
The Weapons Detection System Research Committee recommended that the district partner with a 
Weapons Detection Camara System in year one, of the five-year proposal. Additional yearly 
recommendations will be researched and assessed with an annual board presentation. 
 
A Request for Purchase (RFP) was published and a selection committee selected Zeroeyes for the 
Weapon Detection Camera System partnership. The district will partner with Zeroeyes for an annual 
approximate cost of $156,000. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is a presentation and no action is recommended. 


